Via Email and U.S. Mail

June 26, 2019

Darcy Smith, Secretary Planning Commission City of San Bruno 567 El Camino Real San Bruno, CA 94066 dsmith@sanbruno.ca.gov Michael Smith, Senior Planner Community Development Department City of San Bruno 567 El Camino Real San Bruno, CA 94066 msmith@sanbruno.ca.gov

RE: CEQA Conformity Determination for Mills Park Project (Application Nos. PD10-001, PDP19-001, AR19-002, TM19-001, DA19-001)

Dear Mr. Wassum and Mr. Mehra:

I am writing on behalf of the Laborers' International Union of North America, Local Union No. 261 ("LIUNA"). LIUNA hereby rescinds its comment letter, regarding the CEQA Consistency Determination for the Mills Park Project, located at 643-799 El Camino Real, 701-751 Camino Plaza, 711-777 Kains Ave., and 601-611 El Camino Real in the City of San Bruno ("Project"). This comment letter was inadvertently sent to the Planning Commission via email on June 18, 2019.

Sincerely,

Michael Lozeau Lozeau | Drury LLP

Michael R Dogeans